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12th January 2005 
 
Dear Chair of Governors 
 
Please find enclosed the programme for the Norfolk Governors’ Network (NGN) Spring 
on Saturday 26th February 2005, which we would be grateful if you would circulate to AL
fellow governors.  
This will be held in the Edwards Room, County Hall, Norwich and will start at 9.30 a.m. 
 

Our speaker will be  
Fred Corbett 

Assistant Director of Education (Advisory Services) 
The topic will be  

‘Are our children making good enough progress in school?
 
There will also be short presentations from Ian Sankey, Schools Travel Plan Officer and
Tom Hanrahan, Education Visits Adviser. Reports will be given about the current and fu
activities of Norfolk Governors’ Network and there will be an opportunity to look at topic
are of concern to governors at this time. If you wish you may send your queries to the c
before the event.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 26th February and it would be helpful if you could 
your intention to attend as detailed on the slip below. Please note there is no charge for
event. 
 
Yours sincerely 

  
Judy Leggett - Chair of the NGN County Committee 
 
 
Please reply to the Clerk of NGN: by email to clerk@ngn.org.uk or by telephone to 0160
466741 or by post to Clare Simmons, 4 Hunt Close, Old Catton, Norwich, NR6 7EZ  
 

School………………………………………………………     

The School will be represented at the NGN Forum by the following Governor(s): 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………

 
If you are interested in becoming a member of the NGN County Committee please ring 
or send your name, school name and your contact details to the clerk  

 

From the Chair 
Judy Leggett

0 Garrick Green 
Old Catton

Norwich
NR6 7AL

l 01603 429986
ett@ngn.org.uk
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SPRING FORUM  
 

Edwards Room, County Hall, Norwich 
Saturday 26th February 2005 

 

PROGRAMME 
 

09.30  Registration 
 

09.45 Ian Sankey, School Travel Plan Officer 
 
09.55 Speaker Fred Corbett,  

Assistant Director of Education (Advisory Services)  
‘Are our children making good enough progress in school?’ 

 
10.45  Coffee    

  
11.15  Questions and discussion 
 
11.45  Tom Hanrahan, Education Visits Adviser 
 
12.15  Update from Norfolk Governors’ Network 

 
  Open session – Issues and topics from the floor 

 
12.30  Close of Meeting 

 
 
Dates for Diary:  

 
NGN Summer Forum:-  Saturday 25th June 2005, topic: ‘Children’s Services’ 
 
Governor/LEA Partnership Meetings 2005 
 
Spring 2005 
Friday            4th February 2005, 10.00 am West Norfolk Professional Development Centre  

King’s Lynn 
Tuesday      22nd February 2005, 7.00 pm Hamond’s High, Swaffham  
Monday         7th March 2005, 7.00 pm Aylsham High  
Wednesday 16th March 2005, 7.00 pm Wymondham High  
 
Summer 2005 
Tuesday        3rd May 2005, 10.00 am Norwich Professional Development Centre 
Thursday     19th May 2005, 7.00 pm  Queensway Junior, Thetford 
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